
Finance Committee Report for October 20, 2019 

There was not a finance meeting since the last board meeting. 

Grants – Ted Neal, Coordinator 

Grants 
• PA Arts Council 

o We were awarded $1422 for 9/2019-8-2020.  This is $200 less than last year.  However, since Community 

Partnerships RC&D took over the PA Arts Council awards administration from Jump Street, which folded, I was 
not sure if we’d get anything. The follow-up online paperwork was completed. 

  
• TFEC 

o Their grant notification is expected in early November. 
  
  

• Schlegel-Deibler Fund 
o I’m planning to send Bob Deibler of Schlegel-Deibler a copy of our receipt for sound equipment purchased with 

their grant. 
  
  

• Seth Hammond has agreed to be my backup person for grants. 

 

Annual Campaign – Doug Wentz, Coordinator 

• Song Registry Report 
 

 

•  



• Donor Summary Report 

 
 

  

Fundraisers – Chris Aulbach, John Compton, Coordinators 

o Cabaret fundraisers are scheduled for Halloween 

Farm Show – Robb Papapietro, Coordinator 

o Nothing new to report 
 

Respectfully submitted to the board by Steven Creps, Finance Committee Chair, on October 20, 2019. 


